
In 2013, the Pfizer Board adopted a policy prohibiting Board members and elected officers of the 
Company from pledging Pfizer stock. 
 
No Pledging Policy 
 
Members of the Board and elected officers of the Company (and others, including family members, 
whose Pfizer securities they are deemed to beneficially own) are prohibited from holding Pfizer 
securities in a margin account and from maintaining or entering into any arrangement that, directly or 
indirectly, involves the pledge of Pfizer securities or other use of Pfizer securities as collateral for a loan. 
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